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NEWS AND UPDATES 

PARKING PERMITS FOR 2020-2021 
 
7/15/2020 
 
USF parking permit sales for the new academic year starts on Wednesday, July 
15th. All 2020-2021 parking permits expire on Wednesday, August 12th. 
Help the Herd! 
 
In effort to reduce the number of in-person transactions for the health and safety 
of our community, we urge you to purchase your parking permit online. There are 
no additional fees when ordering your permit online. Be sure to print out the 
temporary permit provided for use while you wait for your permit to arrive in the 
mail. 
Click here for a list of permit rates and types. Visit parking.usf.edu to purchase a 
permit. 

RETURNING TO CAMPUS 

7/15/2020 
 
In order to address the health and safety of Parking and Transportation Services 
(PATS) employees as well as the university community, numerous protective 
measures and social distancing protocols that align with the CDC, USF COVID-19 
Task Force and State/local government guidelines have been implemented. These 
measures/protocols are visible here. 
 

 

https://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/parking/permits.aspx
http://parking.usf.edu/
https://www.usf.edu/coronavirus/returning-to-campus/housing-dining-parking.aspx
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FEEDING TAMPA BAY EVENT 

07/08/2020 updated on 07/29/2020 

Each Wednesday until August 12, the Yuengling Center parking lots will be closed to 
provide space for the recurring USF Feeding Tampa Bay food-drive event. Please 
anticipate increased traffic on roadways in the vicinity of the Yuengling Center. 

All event traffic will be permitted to enter the Yuengling Center Lots from the main 
entrance of Alumni Drive. All other entrances, Bull Run Drive and Genshaft Drive, 
will be closed. 

Roads and traffic flow around the Yuengling Center will be closed and redirected to 
provide a safe environment for pedestrians and traffic. 
The Yuengling Center parking lots will be impacted as follows: 
 
Wednesdays, July 29 – August 12, 2020: USF Feeding Tampa Bay 
The event starts at 3:30pm 
 

Parking Lot Impact on Day of Event 

22A Closed for event use 

22D Closed for event use 

22E Closed for event use 

22F Closed for event use 

 
Bull Runner Impact: 
Please expect delays on the Bull Runner routes around the Yuengling Center. For 
more information or alternative routes call (813) 974-6902, or track Bull Runner 



http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/about-us/news-and-updates.aspx 
 

buses at usfbullrunner.com. 
 

Bus Route Impact on Day of Event 

Route E Bull Runner route E will be on detour 

Click here for a copy of the campus map to find the identified parking lots. 

USF’s parking garages, especially Beard Garage and Laurel Garage, typically have 
parking available and offer regular, convenient Bull Runner service to stops across 
campus.  Lot 18, located off Sycamore Drive, also has parking available and serve as 
good options for those who typically park in the Yuengling Center lots. Additionally, 
after 5:30 pm and on weekends, cars with valid USF parking permits with the 
exception of Park-N-Ride permits may park out of their designated areas, excluding 
Resident and Reserved parking spaces. 

http://usfbullrunner.com/
http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/parkingmap.pdf
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